Sangamon Valley Public Water District
709 N. Prairieview Road

Mahomet, IL 61853

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED MEETING

In accordance with Sec. 5 ILCS 120/2.02 of the Illinois Open Meetings Act, notice is hereby
given that the Regular Monthly Meeting of the Sangamon Valley Public Water District
scheduled for Monday, December 7™, 2020, has been rescheduled.

The new date for regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, January 4™, 2021 at 3:30pm held
remotely via GoToMeeting.

Questions about the rescheduling of this meeting, or for public comment may be directed to the
District Secretary, Lindsey Stroud-Rodts at 217-586-2534, or at Istroud@svpwd.com.

Posted this 3" day of December, 2020.

Lindsey Stroud-Rodts

Secretary, Board of Trustees
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